
CENTER FOR INNOVATION IN TEACHING & LEARNING 

 

Post-Retreat Workshops: 
 

Embracing Internationalization 

Did you attend the Faculty Retreat? Do you want to know more? These 
workshops are an extension of the Retreat, offering a chance to go deeper  

into specific topics. 

 
Do you know instructors who missed the Retreat? They might be  

interested in attending these workshops. Please pass this information on to 
your colleagues and interested grad students. 

 

Thursday, March 12, 11:30-1:00, 428 Armory 

Find the Right Focus to Support Your Multilingual Writers 

Elizabeth Morley & Graduate Students in Writing Studies 

 

Friday, March 20, 1:30-2:30, 428 Armory 

Creating a Classroom Culture with a Global & Interdisciplinary 

Student Population 

Kate Grim-Feinberg, Tanu Kohli, & Melissa Schoeplein, Global Studies  

 

Friday, April 3, 1:30-2:30, 428 Armory 

Global Perspectives on Talking about Racial & Ethnic Diversity in 

the Classroom 

Kate Grim-Feinberg, Tanu Kohli, & Melissa Schoeplein, Global Studies  
 

 

All are welcome! Please register. 

Registration & details at  
go.illinois.edu/CITLCalendar  
Questions? Email cbolinn@illinois.edu 


